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School of Open & Distance Learning 

Date : 02.05. 2025  

 

Admission Notice for M.B.A. Semester-III 

 

The online admission process will begin for M.B.A. Semester-III (ODL 

mode) run by the School of Open and Distance Learning of Savitribai Phule Pune 

University from Saturday, 03/05/2025 (11:00 am) on SODL website 

http://unipune.ac.in/SOL/. The students can complete online Admission process by 

05:00 pm on Saturday, 17/05/2025.  

The students who have taken admission for First Year M.B.A. (ODL mode) 

in Academic Session ‘January 2022’ only at SODL, SPPU are eligible for the 

admission to Sem-III. 

The students should take print of Admission form & Fee receipt and 

preserve carefully. It is not necessary to submit the printed copy of admission form 

to the Study Centre / University. 

 

 

Sd/- 
Director, 

School of Open & Distance Learning 


